
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear __________________, 
 
I was so glad to see you back in choir and am thankful you will be singing with us again 
in the ______ Choir. Sometimes due to circumstances in life, changes have to be made 
for a time but it is good that you were able to return to the music ministry here at 
____________________. 
 
I want to remind you that I consider myself your worship pastor and I take my calling 
very seriously.  I want to be a blessing to you and your family. I want to know when 
you or a family member goes into the hospital, so I can come and read Scripture and 
pray with you. I want you to call me and let me know of any special prayer needs I can 
pray with you about. If you have any questions about choir, the music ministry, or our 
church in general, I want you to feel free to ask. My home number is _____________. 
My office number is _________.  I’m your pastor 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. I am 
happiest when I can be a blessing to you.  
 
I’m so looking forward to serving the Lord together with you again in the days ahead. 
May God richly bless you and yours. 
 
“Sing”cerely 
 
 
 
________________ 
Minister of Music 
 
 
 
 


